
              
 
From: Switzer, Barbara <Barbara.Switzer@york.ca> On Behalf Of Regional Clerk 
Sent: March 3, 2021 4:34 PM 
To: Aurora Clerks General Inbox <Clerks@aurora.ca>; Aguila-Wong, Christine <caguila-
wong@markham.ca>; clerks@newmarket.ca; EG Clerks General Inbox <clerks@eastgwillimbury.ca>; 
King Clerks General Inbox <clerks@king.ca>; Rachel Dillabough <rdillabough@georgina.ca>; Richmond 
Hill Clerks General Inbox <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Vaughan Clerks General Inbox 
<clerks@vaughan.ca>; WS Clerks General Inbox <clerks@townofws.ca> 
Subject: Regional Council Decision - Land Request to Support Acceleration of Affordable Housing 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO 

NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender 

and know the content is safe. 

 
On February 25, 2021 Regional Council adopted the following motion: 
 

1. That in order to support the acceleration of Affordable Housing in York Region, York 

Regional Council asks all lower tier municipalities to pass a resolution in support, in 

principle, of the provision by each municipality either directly or through partnership, of 2 

acres of land over the next 5 years for Housing York Inc. or a not-for profit or for profit 

site dedicated to support affordable housing as deemed appropriate by the municipality, 

and provide a decision to York Region by May 30, 2021. 

Please note the decision request. 
 
Regards, 
 

Christopher Raynor | Regional Clerk, Regional Clerk’s Office, Corporate Services 
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